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GFCL: BRD: 2020                                                                                            9th April, 2020. 
 

The Secretary  
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001 
Scrip code:  542812 

The Secretary 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051 
Scrip Code: FLUOROCHEM 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 – 
Restarting of manufacturing operations at Company’s Plants at Ranjitnagar 
and Dahej 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We refer to our earlier communication dated 26th March, 2020, concerning shut down of the 
Company’s Plants at Ranjitnagar and Dahej in terms of Order issued by Government of India/ State 
Government/ Local Administration for containment of COVID-19 Epidemic in the Country 
directing lock down in the entire Country.  
 
Further to the above, we would now like to inform that the Company’s Plants at Ranjitnagar and 
Dahej have restarted their manufacturing operations from 08th April, 2020 after obtaining 
necessary permission from concerned Government Authorities. 
 
We request you to kindly take the same on your records. 
 
Thanking You 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Gujarat Fluorochemicals Limited 
 
SD/- 
 
Bhavin Desai 
Company Secretary 
 


